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I am a young Zimbabwean and with the coming leadership of president E.D Mnangagwa, I would 
like to serve the people of Zimbabwe in the capacity of Honorary Consul to Jylland and I hope this 
proposal is acceptable to both of you.


Now is the time for better Zimbabwe-Danish relations and I want to be heavily engaged in that 
process to serve both Zimbabwe and Denmark.


Regards.

Tendai Tagarira

Zimbabwean Citizen and Denmarks First Friby Forfatter

DENMARK.


Cell. +4571835566 



